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March 1, 2025 
 
David Sedghi, LMFT 
Los Angeles City College 
Professor of Psychology 
Department Chairperson 
 
RE: accreditation extension for Los Angeles City College 
 
Dear David Sedghi, 
 
This letter is to provide  
 
This letter is to provide official confirmation of details discussed in a previous 
meeting.  CAADE will be providing an extension to the existing accreditation for 
Los Angeles City College.  The new expiration date will be February 1, 2026.   
 
This extension is being granted due to changing regulations for addiction treatment 
counselor education and credentialling.  At this time, an exact path to follow for 
these changes is not available as the Department of Health Care Services has to yet 
to provide official guidelines.  We do not expect any of these changes to be 
problematic for your program and any program changes needed would be minor in 
nature.  However, given that official documentation of compliance will need to be 
done by CAADE, we would rather review all materials as a complete package. 
 
We will keep you and your staff updated on any changes when we receive them. 
 
Thank you for being a CAADE school and everything you do for future addiction 
treatment counselors. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Daniel J Prescott, MSW, MNLM, MA, ASW  
Acting Executive Director 
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